The 2023 hurricane season has arrived

The 2023 Hurricane season begins on June 1st and ends November 30th. NJIUA will not accept
applications for any new policies nor any request for increased coverage on an existing policy when
either a hurricane watch or hurricane warning is in effect for any portion of New Jersey. The suspension

of coverage will remain in place for 24 hours after the National Weather Service has removed the
hurricane watch or warning.



